PRACTICE HEADED PAPER
NOTICE TO WITHDRAW FROM SPECIALISED DRUG MONITORING / SHARED CARE AGREEMENTS ENHANCED SERVICE

Dear Colleague.
Please be aware that as part of GP collective action, general practice is reviewing services and workloads which are currently undertaken including those services that are outside the scope of core general practice.  Due to the escalating pressures on general practice, we can no longer undertake work that would ideally be undertaken solely in secondary care without the appropriate resources and mechanisms in place to support this non-core work. 
Specialised Drug Monitoring / Shared Care Agreements is one such workload. 
We write to you to serve our six-month notice on the Specialised Drug Monitoring enhanced service from 02 September 2024 (AUTOMATIC DATE OR ADD MANUALLY).
We have identified patients currently under Specialised Drug Monitoring / Shared Care Agreements and will be writing to their relevant consultant(s) to advise them of the same and that they will need to make arrangements for the ongoing monitoring and prescribing for these patients.
We have advised them that to contact the ICB if they have any queries regarding this.
We will also be writing to our patients to inform them of this and that their ongoing monitoring and prescribing related to these medications will be arranged by their consultant.
Yours Sincerely
Insert Practice details and signatory
